
                                 

     
 
 
Update March 16, 2020 
 
At this time, Central Oregon Community College remains open to students. However, the college has placed restrictions 
on some operations and facilities. These restrictions are in effect beginning end of business on Monday, March 16, 
through Sunday, April 5. 
 

• Mazama gymnasium, weight room and recreational drop-in facilities are closed, except as needed for finals 
week. 

• The Barber Library is closed to the public; however, the Tutoring and Testing Center and the office of Services 
for Students with Disabilities remain open. 

• One computer lab remains open to students on each of the four campuses; on the Bend campus, the open lab is 
in Pioneer Hall. 

• All events scheduled by outside groups on any of the four COCC campuses have been cancelled. 
• Food service is available only to students who live on campus. 
• The Bookstore is closed; however, students can order books and course materials online through the bookstore 

website, using their bookstore credit or a credit card. Staff can ship directly to students, or students can pick-up 
at the bookstore. 

• For any final exams scheduled with more than 10 students, faculty will conduct the exam in more than one 
room. 

 
If you have any questions, please reply to welcome@cocc.edu. 
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